
Calling all parents interested in RAIN!!
We are having a parent informational meeting:  

Wednesday, January 18th, 2012.
Riverside Public Library
7pm in the lower level.  

The RAIN Committee is interested in hearing from 
you.  We need to know what you are interested in 
learning.  What can the committee do to help you?  
You do not need to have a child with an IEP, just 
interested in Inclusion and learning differences.  

RAIN is a committee of D96 parents (ECE too).  We are helping 
to promote awareness, education, support, networking and 

acceptance of students with learning differences. 
We meet the third Wednesday in the Riverside Public Library for 

support and educational events.  
Check out our webpage:  rainetwork.weebly.com

Become our friend on facebook.
Questions:  email or phone Mary Komperda @mylaf@prodigy.net 

or 708-447-8648.  


